ANTIKA OTOMOBIL
FEDERASYONU

Our Dear Classic Car Enthusiast,

Following the success of our Festival in 2018, we have already started to plan and organize next
years event. Our motto this year is “COME JOIN THE JOURNEY BACK IN TIME”

The objective of the festival is to unite today’s classic vehicles, which were icons of their day and
each an item of cultural heritage, with their enthusiasts and to have them on board at this visual
feast.

As the Antique Automobile Federation our wish is to have members of classic car clubs from
Turkey and other countries, collectors, galleries and all classic car aficionados take place in the
festival, display the rare beauties of their own, participate to the auction and share this visual
feast with others.

Any classic car enthusiast taking a role in this 3-day festivity, every minute of which will be
filled by classics, will without a doubt be looking forward to the next year’s festival. At the
festival, classic car fans will find the opportunity to see in real the very special classics one
would not be so lucky to come across in daily life, sell or swap their classics if they want to enjoy
a new one. Moreover, the festival will be a great venue for all participants to make new friends,
establish contacts and to flourish the classic car hobby, which is so important in our hobby.

So, how does a three-day journey on the memory lane - tasting and smelling like candies, sweets
and soda - sound? If you like to come join the journey back in time, our festival will be taking
place between the dates 28/29/30 June 2019.

Please make a note in you agenda, we are very much looking forward to have you here in
Istanbul.

Kind Regards

AOQOF Festival Committee



